MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD
FROM: CATHY HLEBECHUK
NOVEMBER 7, 2006

DUE TO HEAVY PRECIPITATION, SYSTEM CONDITIONS ARE SUCH THAT
THE 11.3° - 11.77 BONNEVILLE TAILWATER ELEVATIONS ARE NOT POSSIBLE
AT THIS TIME. IN AN EMERGENCY CALL WITH SALMON MANAGERS, IT
WAS DECIDED TO OPERATE AS FOLLOWS UNTIL TMT TOMORROW:

MAINTAIN A TAILWATER OF 13' OR HIGHER 24 HOURS/DAY AND IF
POSSIBLE, PROVIDE PULSES OF WATER 4 - 6 HOURS IN LENGTH TO CREATE
UNDESIREABLE SPAWNING CONDITIONS FOR CHUM IN THE
IVES/HAMILTON AREA.

THERE ARE DEBRIS PROBLEMS AT BONNEVILLE 2"° POWERHOUSE
(VBS/STS). FOR THIS OPERATION THE FIRST POWERHOUSE WILL BE THE
FIRST PRIORITY POWERHOUSE DUE TO PROBLEMS AT PH2 MENTIONED
ABOVE.

AT ALL TIMES PROJECT THE PROJECT WILL OPERATE WITHIN PROJECT
LIMITS LE. TAILWATER LIMITS, MINIMUM FLOW, FOREBAY
LIMITS, ETC.

CATHY HLEBECHUK
HYDRAULIC ENGINEER
503/808-3942



